
 
  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 

 

Principal Message 
 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for supporting us with a wonderful start 

to this school year. I have enjoyed building a 

relationship with your child since the first day of 

school. I look forward to an amazing year full of 

high student achievement and fun!!!! 

 

Marco’s Pizza (5120 Warm Springs Road) invited us 

to participate in a family night at their 

establishment on the 3rd Tuesday of each month. 

We will receive a profit from the total sales during 

the hours of 3:00 p.m. - until the close of the 

business. Please support (To go or Dine- In) our 

school in this endeavor. 

Warmest Regards,  
Principal Dalton 
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Blanchard Elementary School 
Columbus, GA 

September 1, 2019       

 

 

PTO Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

 Monday, September 2rd     

Labor Day  

 

 Tuesday, September 3rd  

Chick-fila Night: 5 pm- 8 pm 

 

 Thursday, September 5th  

Picture Day  

 

 Wednesday, September 4th-  Tuesday, 

September 10th  

Scholastic Book Fair  

 

 Friday, September 6th  

PTO Grandparents’ Breakfast  

 

 Friday, September 9th    

Progress Reports 

 

 Tuesday, September 17th  

Marco’s Pizza Night 3:00 pm- 8:00 pm 

 
 

 
 

 

Computer Applications 

Dear Parents,  

Please allow your child to utilize the following computer programs at 

home. These programs will reinforce concepts taught at school. Your child 

should know their login information for each one.  

 

 Reading: Achieve 3000 (3rd- 5th grade students) 

 Reading: Lexia (Pre-K - 2nd grade students) 

 Math: IXL (KDG- 5th grade students) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our 2019-2020 School Year  

 

“Soaring to New Heights” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBIS 

 

At Blanchard Elementary School: 

We are Respectful. 

We are Responsible. 

We are Safe. 


